
Dated this 30th day of June, 2025
Pima County Public Library Advisory Board 

Administrative Offices   101 N. Stone Avenue  Tucson, AZ 85701  520.594.5600 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
Pima County Public Library Advisory Board 

July 3, 2025 
101 N. Stone Ave. 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

4:00 pm 

The Pima County Public Library Advisory Board meeting originally scheduled for Thursday, 
July 3, 2025, has been cancelled. The next meeting scheduled will be at 4:00 pm. on August 7, 
2025, at the Joel D. Valdez Main Library, 101 N. Stone Ave., 4th Fl, Tucson, AZ 85701 


